
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/16/2015 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that on 07/14/2015 his office received information that 23 year 

old Zachary Frey was attempting to sell some stolen property. Deputies were told that 

Mr. Frey was going to be on South Bridge Street in the area of the Marathon Station 

attempting to sell these items.  

 

Deputies arrived and made contact with Mr. Frey. Deputies also found a vehicle with 

several items that were verified to be stolen out of prior Sheriff’s Office Investigations. 

Mr. Frey was arrested and charged with Receiving Stolen Property.  

 

A lot of the Stolen Property was identified as items stolen out of vehicles in Ross County. 

The investigation into this matter is ongoing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


